Hello, Mr., Antonio Perez,

My name is Menrose Heard, I have been in receipt of the Housing Authority Scholarship
program for # years now. I want you to know that your investment has help me and has allowed
me to complete my degree in the Human service Program at MATC. I am currently working in
my field as a Service Coordinator for the Elderly. I am now seeking my Bachelor’s in Human

Services, [ have about thirty two credits left. Just want you to know how much I appreciate the
assistance.

Thank You Kindly,

U Neanton /Jau,pé

Menrose Heard

(414) 793-2447

714 W Vliet St

Milwaukee, WI 53205
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